Glassboro Public Schools



MEMO

To: Dr. Mark Silverstein, Superintendent of Schools

From: Danielle M. Sochor, Chief Academic Officer

Date: September 28, 2017

Re: Action Memo

October 18, 2017 Board Meeting

Recommend Board ratify submission of the Glassboro Education Foundation Grant award for the 2017-2018 school year.

"The Write Stuff" Published Book Project/Thomas E. Bowe School/Heather Butler and Cyndy Wiggins/\$612.11

Family Book Clubs/Dorothy L. Bullock School/Cheryl Tartaglione/\$2467.15

3D Printer and Scanner/Dorothy L. Bullock School/Dionne Young, Bernadette Perry, and Theresa Raynor/\$1971.00

Standing for Success/Thomas E. Bowe School/Vanessa Poggioli and Karin Pescatore/\$1666.86